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FAIRFORD

A GOOD PLACE TO BE

The Occupier

22nd March 2024

Dear Resident
RE: Protecting local green spaces

Fairford Town Council is preparing a response to the Cotswold District Local Plan
Consultation. As part of that consultation, we have been asked to put forward small green
spaces for designation as Local Green Spaces and therefore giving the areas a higher degree
of protection against future development (please be assured that there are no plans for
developing on this site that we are aware of). Fairford Town Council is keen to protect the
important green spaces in the Town and so is seeking your views on the green space near
your home. In this case: the central green areas at The Quarry.

We would like to be able to show evidence to Cotswold District Council of just how important
these spaces are for local residents. So, we are asking for your views on these spaces.
Enclosed is a brief questionnaire, and we would appreciate it if you could fill it in and put
through the side door at the Community Centre or email us with your views. The response
deadline is Wednesday 34 April.

Very best wishes

CllIr Richard Harrison
Chair, Planning Committee

Fairford Town Council,

Community Centre,

High Street, Fairford, GL7 4AF

T. 01285 712344/713326

E. clerks@fairfordtowncouncil.gov.uk
W. fairfordtowncouncil.gov.uk



SMALL GREEN SPACES QUESTIONNAIRE

Area: The Quarry — Central green spaces

I use this area for:
Dog walking
Playing
Relaxing
other

This space is important to me because:

Please return this form to,
Fairford Town Council, Fairford Community Centre,
High Street, Fairford, GL7 4AF

or email your response to
clerks@fairfordtowncouncil.gov.uk



